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Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Request for Extension of the Period of Review - 10A NCAC 13F and 13G

 

From: Pfeiffer, Nadine <nadine.pfeiffer@dhhs.nc.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2023 12:28 PM 
To: Liebman, Brian R <brian.liebman@oah.nc.gov> 
Cc: Jones, Shalisa R <shalisa.jones@dhhs.nc.gov>; Lamphere, Megan <megan.lamphere@dhhs.nc.gov>; Kinsey, Libby 
<libby.kinsey@dhhs.nc.gov> 
Subject: Request for Extension of the Period of Review ‐ 10A NCAC 13F and 13G 
 
Brian, 
On behalf of the N.C. Medical Care Commission, in accordance with Rule 26 NCAC 05 .0115, this is a request to extend 
the period of review to the November 16, 2023 Rules Review Commission meeting to address the change requests 
issued by you on August 23, 2023 for these four rules: 10A NCAC 13F .0702 and .1307; and 10A NCAC 13G .0705 and 
.1301.  
 
Because no change requests were asked of Rule 10A NCAC 13G .0504, the agency does not want to extend the period 
of review for that Rule. There is no interconnectivity between this Rule and the four rules we are requesting to extend the 
period of review on.  
 
Should the agency choose to have the rules reviewed at the first regularly scheduled meeting following the extension, a 
written notice will be submitted to you.  
 
Please let me know if this extension is approved for those four rules.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Nadine Pfeiffer 
Rules Review Manager 
Division of Health Service Regulation 
NC Department of Health and Human Services 
 
 
Office: 919-855-3811 
Fax: 919-733-2757 
nadine.pfeiffer@dhhs.nc.gov 
 
809 Ruggles Drive, Edgerton Building  
2701 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-2701 
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